
Learning   Enjoying   Achieving 

 Brampton Village Primary School 

01480 375063 

Newsletter 
 

Spring Term 2021 26th February Letter 7 
 

office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk                                                              www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk                                                        
 
Headteacher’s notes… 
I hope you all had a good half term last week and managed to do some different things together.  We are very much 
looking forward to all of the children returning on Monday 8th March – it really has not been the same without 
everyone in school. I will write with more details next week regarding arrangements that are being put in place. We 
have put another Assembly on the website today under the Coronavirus tab and on Monday there will be one about 
World Book Day so look out for those. 
 
Next week we shall be saying goodbye to Mrs Foster in 2 Beech as Mrs Clipsham returns from her maternity leave. 
We thank Mrs Foster for all she has done and for her work with the children – we will miss her.  
We are recruiting a Midday Supervisor to start work as soon as possible. Details are available on the school website. 
 
Today we are sending home the results from the parent survey that many of you completed before half term. Thank 
you again for all your comments which reflect a wide range of experiences and these will help us as we review the 
provision we have been able to offer. 
 
Please keep contacting us through closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk if you have questions or need any support.  
 
World Book Day 
World Book Day is fast approaching on Thursday 4th March and is a worldwide celebration of books and reading. 
Spending just 10 minutes a day reading and sharing stories with children can make a crucial difference to their future 
success. 
 
Lots of fun activities and resources for World Book Day can be found online at www.worldbookday.com. This year 
due to lockdown the organisers are providing a range of free digital events with 
authors, illustrators and hosts. These online events need to be booked in 
advance so please be sure to have a look to see if there are any that you think 
your child might enjoy.  
 
Teachers will be planning lots of World Book Day remote learning activities 
during the week of 1st March.   

 
Instead of asking children to dress up this year we will be inviting 
children to design and make their favourite book character using 
either a potato, an egg or a wooden spoon. Children will be invited to 
share these on their class Zooms on World Book Day.  
     

 
 

 

Take care and stay safe. 
     
 

Mr Peter Allen 
Headteacher 
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